
Notice: RFP Status Update 

 

OG&E will have an RFP status update meeting at the OG&E corporate offices located at 321 N. 

Harvey in Oklahoma City on Wednesday, November 28, 2018 at 3:30 pm. Representatives of 

the Oklahoma Attorney General, the Commission, and lawyers and consultants (“non-

competitive representatives”) retained by the bidders may participate.   

 

It is OG&E’s intent to conduct the current RFP process in a manner consistent with the 

Oklahoma Corporation Commission’s Competitive Procurement Rules, found at OAC 165:35-34 

et. seq.  Pursuant to those rules, the entities that may have access to confidential bid 

information is limited, see OAC 165:35-34-2 and OAC 165:35-34-3(d)(1)(B).  Both those rules 

and the Protective Order issued by the OCC in conjunction with the present RFP limit access to 

confidential information to the Oklahoma Attorney General, the Commission, and lawyers and 

consultants (“non-competitive representatives”) retained by the bidders participating in the 

RFP.  In addition, those non-competitive representatives must sign the Confidentiality 

Agreement attached to the Protective Order prior to viewing confidential information. 


